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Date: 01 .02.2021

Notice for L4lT2 Students

The students of CE 400 course (L4 lT2) who were being
supervised by Prof. f)r. K.A.M. Abdul Muqtadir are
requested to contact Prof. Dr. Abu Siddique as soon as
possible.

The students of CE 400 course (L4 lT2) who were being
supervised by Prof. Dr. Md. Habibur Rahman are
requested to contact Prof. Dr. Md. Delwar Hossain as

soon as possible.

Dr. Md. Delwar Hossain
Professor and Head
Department of Civil Engineering
BUET, Dhaka


